
The Bergen County Special Services School District has received funding through the American Rescue 

Plan to implement programs and strategies to address the continued impact of Covid-19. The district 

plans to spend those funds on the following: 

Providing support services to families of students throughout the district through monthly 

parent/caregiver remote meetings. 

Providing technology hardware/software with assistive technology supports to students throughout the 

district. 

Please click HERE to see the complete plan 

Please fill out Survey and let us know your thoughts. 

https://www.bergen.org/cms/lib/NJ02213295/Centricity/Domain/9/1%20-%20BCSS-ARP%20Planfor%20Use%20of%20Funds.pdf
https://forms.gle/Mu4crQbJ9c4EZ6449

